#### Good Afternoon:

Please accept the following updates and reminders for happenings at St. Paul's. Worship service information for November 15 was sent out via email yesterday.

Thanks,

Nancy

#### CHRISTMAS GIFTS FOR QUETZAL FAMILY HOMES

There are currently several children living at Quetzal for whom their mothers cannot provide a Christmas.

Information cards about the children will be available in the Welcome Lobby on November 22.

Gifts are to be returned (unwrapped) Sunday, December 6th.

## **DECEMBER NEWS 'N VIEWS**

Please email your articles to the church office or drop them off to the church. Submissions should be forwarded by **December 6**<sup>th</sup>.

## **MITTEN TREE 2020**

St. Paul's Mission Committee will be accepting donations for the Mitten Tree between **November 15 and December 6**. This year the items will be donated to Evangel Hall, Quetzal Homes and Church Out Serving. Please drop off your donation to the tree in the Welcome Lobby. Traditional Mitten Tree items include:

mittens
hats
scarves
socks
children's toothbrushes

## **BOOK CLUB**

The next Book Club will see members sharing a book that they have enjoyed and would recommend to others OR a book that they feel would best be left unread. Additional details on the meeting date and place will be forthcoming.

## **TUMAINI CHILDREN'S FOUNDATION – FACEBOOK AUCTION**

St. Paul's has a history of supporting this charity in the past. This year, the foundation is raising funds via an on-line auction. If you

are interested in viewing their auction items, you may access the link <a href="here">here</a>. The auction closes <a href="here">November 14 at noon</a>.

## **MISS YOUR FACE**

If you have an updated picture you would like to share, please send that along to the office and we will incorporate that into the on-line service slides. If you haven't yet sent in a picture, please consider doing so.

## CHRISTMAS FOOD DRIVE FOR SALVATION ARMY

At Christmas, The Salvation Army distributes hundreds of food boxes to needy families. St. Paul's has always helped to fill their boxes with food. The Mission Committee will be collecting food donations starting **November 22 and concluding December 13**. Your donated items may be dropped off to the Welcome Lobby at the church. If you need any ideas for what to donate, here are a few suggestions:

cereals and jams
pancake mix and syrup
condiments
(ketchup, BBQ sauce)
"Sidekicks" pasta
Christmas treats,
chocolates and candies
canned pastas soups
crackers

# beef stew salad dressing

#### RAISE THE ROOF

St. Paul's Mission Circle is supporting a fundraising drive to build a new tin roof on the BIME Graduate School for Nurses in Indore, India. This project is coordinated through the Women's Missionary Society of the Presbyterian Church in Canada and additional details are available here. To make a donation just put your offering in an envelope and deposit it "under the roof" on the display table in the Welcome Lobby at the church, or in Judy MacIntosh's mailbox. Please make cheques out to "The Mission Circle" and you will receive a charitable receipt for donations of \$20 or more. This project will carry on into the first couple of months of 2021.

Office Hours: Mondays to Thursdays, 9 AM to 4 PM
Outside of office hours, please leave email and phone messages
and someone will get back to you as soon as possible.

Contact Us
Questions or comments,
please contact <a href="mailto:sppc@kwic.com">sppc@kwic.com</a>
or call 519-426-1845
To unsubscribe, please <a href="mailto:click here">click here</a>.